
 
1901 FIRST AVENUE, SUITE  219 

SAN DIEGO, CA  92101 
TELEPHONE                        FACSIMILE 

               (619) 702-7892                            (619) 702-9291 

    January 13, 2015 

    

Via Email  

dlindholm@mtsac.edu  

 

 

Denise Lindholm, Executive Assistant 

Mt. San Antonio College Board of Trustees 

MT. SAN ANTONIO COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

 

 

Re:   January 13, 2015 Meeting of the Board of Trustees – Action Item No. 2 

 Consideration of approval of the Environmental Impact Report (EIR) Addendum  

  and to adopt the revised and mitigation measures for the West Parcel Solar  

  Project. 

 

Executive Assistant Lindholm:  

 

Please make this comment letter available to the members of the Mt. San Antonio College Board 

of Trustees (“the Board”) prior to the January 13, 2015 Board Meeting. 

 

To the Mt. San Antonio College Board of Trustees, 

 

This comment letter is submitted to you on behalf of the organization United Walnut Taxpayers 

(“United Walnut”), which is currently engaged in litigation against the Mt. San Antonio 

Community College District and William Scroggins, in his official capacity as President and 

CEO (“Mt. SAC”).  

 

1. United Walnut Objects to the Consideration and Possible Approval of the Addendum to the 

EIR for the West Parcel Solar Project and Joins the Objections and Comment of the City of 

Walnut in Opposition 

 

United Walnut opposes the adoption of the Addendum as a violation of law, including CEQA, 

and joins in the entirety of the January 13, 2016 letter prepared and presented to the Mt. Sac 

board by the law firm of Liebold, McClendon & Mann, on behalf of the City of Walnut. 

 

On behalf of United Walnut, it is demanded that the Board vote “no” on Action Item No. 5 and a 

full and proper (non-piecemeal) environmental review be conducted with a NOP, circulation, and 

public commnet on the same prior to possible approval.  

 
 

Sincerely,  

 
Craig A. Sherman 

Attorney for United Walnut Taxpayers 


